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WATERFRONT COMMITTEE  

WORKSHOP MEETING 

Commission Chambers, City Hall  

  December 10, 2013     

5:00 PM 

 
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

 

A.   Opening  

After refreshments provided by WF Chair Donia Dewees, the Waterfront Committee 

members in attendance, Donia Dewees and Jane Andrews, welcomed guest presenter 

Melinda Donnelly and her husband.   
 

 

 

B.  Melinda Donnelly, PhD candidate at UCF, who works with Dr. Linda Walters at the 

Seminole Rest Living Shoreline project, discussed the idea of partnering with the City to 

apply for Indian River Lagoon National Estuary Program funds in order to help the City 

combat the erosion problem at Sunrise Park. The deadline is January 15, 2014. In-kind 

volunteer work is counted toward the requirement of matching funds.  Attendees felt that 

Burns Sci-Tech Charter School students would be one good source of enthusiastic partici-

pants, placing oyster bags and mangrove plantings. Ms. Donnelly would draw up the 

proposal in time for the January 13 Commission meeting for consideration.  

 
 

C.   Adjournment   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


